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Regular Meetings—Jan 3 & 17 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Jan 10 at 7:30 

Hours of Adoration— Jan 13 & 27 at 

8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club 

Saturday Jan 7 at 7PM 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Stephen Heaslip 

TREASURER 

Steve Riley, PGK 

ADVOCATE 

Andrew Lawlor, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

Edward Evans 

INSIDE GUARD 

Charles Kanelos 

OUTSIDE GUARD 

Richard Bingell 

 

  

Creche: We will take down our creche on 
January 8 after the 11AM Mass at St. 
Mary’s.  We had an excellent crew to put 
it up, including some children of Knights.  
Please assist in taking it down on the 
11th so it’s ready for next year. 

K of C jackets and polo shirts: Frank 
Galvin, PGK is taking orders for jackets 
($75—$80 for longs) and polo shirts (long 
or short sleeve($30).  Both have Dedham 
K of C on them and the Jackets have the American Flag, as well as your name.  

Thank You Party: The Grand Knight is inviting all brothers to a Thank You Party on 
January 10 at 7:30 in the clubroom.  Refreshments will be provided.  This is a way to 
thank all of the members who give so much of their time and energy.  This is before 
our regularly scheduled Surge meeting.  Come up and be thanked for your dedication 
and if you have not been very active, it’s a great 
time to start. 

Columbian Award for 2021-2022: District Dep-
uty Frank Galvin presented a plaque from Su-
preme Council to Tom Chirokas, PGK for our 
council successfully completing all of the re-
quirements for the Columbian Award for the fra-
ternal year.  Great job, everyone! 

Membership dues: Dues notices are going out 
for 2023.  Please send in your dues promptly.  
We have the lowest dues in the state. 

 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Joseph Griffin 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Wayne Belschner 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Frank Fico 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

  

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Tom Chirokas, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Lindsay Barich, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

William Killion, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Jerry Alberico, PGK 

781-636-8843 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org  



      Newsletter January, 2023 

Motions: All 5 motions brought forward in November were approved 

Eucharistic Adoration: January 13 and 27 at 8PM at St Joseph’s Chapel at 
St. Mary’s. 

Coffee Hour at St. Marys: We provide coffee and donuts after the 9AM 
Mass once a month, usually on the first Sunday of the month.  Because the 
first Sunday is New Years Day, we have changed the date to January 8.  
Come join us. 

Children’s Christmas Party at St. Mary’s: This was a great success.  We 
had a good number of brothers helping out and a large amount of children 
and Santa was the best. 

Children’s Christmas Party at our Council: This was held on December 
11 and was very successful.  Thanks to all who attended and who made it 
happen. 

Carmen Capozzi: Carmen passed away in December.  He was a gentle 
soul who was active for many years.  Thanks to all of the brothers who at-
tended his wake and funeral 

Saturday Knights Club: We met on December 3 and sang in front of the 
creche and had a fun filled “papal swap”.  We will meet again on January 7 
at 7PM for a BEACH PARTY.  Bring your beach attire.  We will get some 
BBQ from Blue Ribbon and have Beach Boys music.  Come join us.  Every-
one is welcome. 

Investment Club: The investment club will continue to meet on the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom. 

KC Club: The next season will start in 2023.  Tickets are available now.  See 
Dick Bingell or Steve Riley.  This is an important fund raiser for the council.  If 
you have not purchased a ticket or tickets, please do so.  If you have previous-
ly, please send in your check.  The first drawing is on Feb 7. 

Attendance Prize:  none 

KC Club: Tickets are available for the next season.  Please see Dick Bin-
gell.  Tickets are $25 each.  First drawing on Feb 7. 

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $200 for a Thank 
You party for all of the brothers in the Council on January 10, 2023.  All 
unused funds to be returned to the Council.  Submitted by William Killi-
on, PGK and seconded by Steve Riley, PGK. 


